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Snowflake Ball 
 

Mark your calendars January 29/10 is the 

second annual Snowflake ball at Leigh. Many 

Princesses at Leigh are awaiting the arrival 

of the Snowflake Ball. Thank you to all those 

men in our little girls’ lives who will help 

make the evening complete by escorting 

them to the Ball.  

 

We desperately need more decorations to 

transform the gym to a castle. If you can 

lend some Christmas trees pre-lit or not 

white or green trees, lawn decorations polar 

bears, reindeer ECT. Please make sure to put 

your name on any decorations you bring in.  

 

Parent Volleyball and Mom’s Night 
 

Dates are set for Parent Volleyball February 

19/2010 in the gym; get your team together 

now.  

Get your girlfriends together for the much 

anticipated Mom’s night on March 12/2010.  
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HHAAPP PPYY   

NNEEWW  YYEEAARR !!   

Fruit & Veggie Program 

Jan 25th - mixed organic apples 

Feb 8th - California kiwi 

Feb 22nd - Anjou pears 

 

April 19th - snap peas 

May 3rd - grape tomatoes 

May 17th - mini cucumbers 

May 31st - celery 
 

If your child has an allergy to any of these items, 

please contact Christine Knoll at 604-942-4711 

 
 
 

Leigh Spring Carnival 2010 

The first planning meeting is on February 

10/2010 in the Adult Ed room, at 6:30pm.  

Last year we had great difficulty getting 

volunteers out to our first planning meeting, so 

please come and lend a hand or come and find out 

what it is all about. We need lots of volunteers to 

make this success. Carnival is the biggest 

fundraiser at Leigh. We raised $7,000 last year. 

In the past funds raised have gone towards 

classroom expenses, playground equipment; Grade 

5 leaving activities, performing groups.  

 

Carnival – Friday May 28/2010. 
 



 
 

Wednesday January 27, 2010 

Snowflake Ball decorating party 

7pm Adult Ed Room 

 

Friday January 29, 2010 

LPAC Hot Lunch 

 

Friday January 29, 2010 

Snowflake Ball 

6:30pm 

 

Feb 2 - 4, 2010 

Kindergarten Registration 

 

Thursday Feb 11, 2010 

LPAC Recess Snack 

 

Thursday Feb 11, 2010 

Early Dismissal 2pm 

 

Thursday Feb 11, 2010 

Student Led Conferences 

 

Friday Feb 12, 2010 

Pro-D Day 

 

Friday Feb 19, 2010 

Parents Volleyball Night 

7pm 

 

Friday Feb 26, 2010 

LPAC Hot Lunch 
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Fund-Raising Fun 

  

 

Parents Volleyball Night: 
On Friday Feb 19th, we are holding an adults only 

fun night of volleyball.  Register as a full team of 7 

or register as a single and we will put you on a 

team.  The night will run from 6:30 – 10 pm in our 

school gym.  Please be sure to indicate on your form 

if your team is unable to start right at 6:30pm.  

Deadline for registering is Friday Feb 12th.  You can 

email Janet at rickjan@telus.net 

  

Mom’s Night Out: 
Mark your calendars ladies!  Our 4th annual mom’s 

night out is on Friday March 12th.  Gather a 

girlfriend or two and come out to share a glass of 

wine, a few treats, lots of shopping and finish up 

with a movie and popcorn. 

If you are a home based business operator or craft 

person or know of a company we should invite to our 

event please contact Janet at rickjan@telus.net. 
 

Snowflake ball 
The Snowflake Ball is well under way.  Over 100 

girls and their fathers or chaperones will be 

attending.  Many hours have already been spent 

planning, preparing, shopping, organizing and 

creating this special evening.  A heartfelt thank 

you to the snowflake ball committee: Jen Nichols, 

Penny Gorman, Barb Wolgemuth, Robyn 

Hollingshead, Kim Lauridsen, Paula Marcanato, 

Catherine Lindsay, Tricia Fung, Sorrell Keary, Chris 

Towers and Laura Cain for their support, 

excitement and most importantly, their precious 

time. Hats off to you Snowflake Queens!! 
 
 

LPAC Notes of Thanks! 
 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

Snowflake Ball Committee: for all your hard 

work preparing this very special evening for our 

little princesses and their dads or chaperones.   
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